
 

27th January 2021 
 

 

WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT 
INFORMATION NOTICE 91 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Re: COVID 19 Update 
 
Please be informed that in response to a recent industry wide request from the Transport for 
London to support their COVID safe efforts, we have recently agreed with the council and 
implemented a staggered access and egress policy for the development.  

This policy change means our personnel are admitted to and from the construction site 
across a wider time span. Permitted activities for those team members arriving between 7.00 
- 8.00hrs and leaving between 18.00 - 19.00hrs are limited to low impact, non-noisy tasks such 
as briefings, safety checks and plant maintenance.  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Ashley Wright, site 
community manager – 07385 402432.  

If you have any other questions, please email whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com. Your 
query will be responded to within 48 hours.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Laing O’Rourke team 
 


